
NNDC REPORT 17 SEPTEMBER 2020 FROM RICHARD KERSHAW 
 
 
Shame not to be meeting face to face. 
 
Applications now closed to Business Grant schemes and Discretionary 
Grant schemes.  Payments have been made to Phase 1 and 2. Panel 
meeting Monday to decide on success of Applicants for Phase three. 
Letters to be sent out Next Wednesday 16th September informing 
applicants of success or rejection. 7 day appeal period thereafter. All 
monies for all schemes to be paid by end September. 
 
New scheme aimed at helping Tourism to be announced by end of 
September with the aim of extending holiday season and helping 
businesses in Tourism sector to get through to next year, details to be 
announced. 
 
Response to Planning white paper being prepared. 
 
You, no doubt , will be aware of new restrictions under Covid 
regulations. 
 
Tree planting season coming around. If any schemes are being 
considered please apply through NNDC website. 
 
The North Norfolk Sustainable Communities Grant Fund has been 
launched, superseding the Big Society Scheme, details of which can be 
found on NNDC website. 
 
Please get in touch with any planning issues. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Richard. 
 


